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I purchased the only piece of property I could afford, got my electric pole installed and I paid mea for this. if you
remove my ELECTRICITY, i will not be able to survive. I am just trying to survive. hope a class action lawsiut will
help the people. with no people being able to live in alaska it might as well be returned to russia, they would be
better than what is happening now.
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